

## <u>Hargate Avenue Newsletter</u> <u>November - December</u>



Your child, our privilege

### **HAPPY HALLOWEEN**

Both the Little Lambs and the Farmers had a fantastic time celebrating Halloween at nursery.



They held a spooky Halloween party and played lots of games and took part in some fun Halloween crafts.



The children all looked too cute to be scary as you can see by some of our lovely photos.

### **LITTLE LAMBS TOPIC – AUTUMN**

The Little Lambs children have loved learning all about Autumn and Nature. They used lots of different natural objects in their crafts. They also went exploring in the woodlands area and went on nature walks.

#### **FARMERS COUNCIL**

The Farmers Council recently gathered together to hold their very first meeting. The children talked about their likes and dislikes in the woodlands area. We will now work together to put their fab ideas into practice.



### **GRANDPARENT'S MORNING**

This was a huge success in both Lambs & Farmers rooms, thank you so much to everyone who came.

We had lots of art & craft activities and it was great to see all the grandparents getting fully involved.

We will be planning another one in the New Year.





### **FARMERS VISITED HALF ACRE HOUSE**

The Farmers children had a lovely trip when they went to visit the ladies & gentlemen at Half Acre House Residential Home for the Elderly. They were very excited to show the residents some experiments about colour changing.

Our Contact Details are as follows:-

Direct Line - 01706 655000 or Email ffn1@fisherfieldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, please ask a member of staff if you need help





# Hargate Avenue Newsletter November - December



Your child, our privilege

### **Thank You Messages**



Thank you Anne our amazing cook, and to all who supported our recent Halloween bake sale, we raised £90 for NSPCC. Brilliant!

### **Staff Info**



We are very sad to say Goodbye to Kira who will be leaving us in a couple of weeks, however we wish her well with her new career.



Fri 17<sup>th</sup> Nov 9am – 1pm Christmas Photo Shoot

<u>Sat 25<sup>th</sup> Nov 10am-1pm</u> Christmas Fair at the Nursery

(please see staff for more info)

Wed 29<sup>th</sup> Nov Parents Evening

(please see staff to book a time)

Wed 6<sup>th</sup> Dec Nursery Christmas Dinner

Wed 13<sup>th</sup> Dec @ 10am Farmers Christmas Concert
Thurs 14<sup>th</sup> Dec @ 2pm (please see staff for more info)

<u>Friday 15<sup>th</sup> December</u> Grant Only Children break-up for Christmas

<u>Friday 22<sup>nd</sup> December</u> Nursery Closes for Christmas Break -Normal Hours

Tuesday 2<sup>rd</sup> Jan 2018 Nursery re-opens!

If in doubt of your child's return date please discuss with your Nursery Manager Thank You

Our Contact Details are as follows:-

Direct Line - 01706 655000 or Email ffn1@fisherfieldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, please ask a member of staff if you need help





## <u>Hargate Avenue Newsletter</u> <u>November - December</u>



Your child, our privilege

### **FANCY A PARTY?**



Did you know that Running Wild, our exclusive children's party centre, located on the top floor at Fisherfield in Middleton, is now on Facebook?

Search 'Running Wild Parties' and like the page to keep up to date with events and news. If you're interested in booking your child's Private Party at Running Wild, please go to <a href="https://www.runningwildparties.co.uk">www.runningwildparties.co.uk</a> - or call Paula on 0161 653 1996

For all current info/updates www.fisherfieldchildcare.co.uk



We hope you all have a Very Merry Christmas & Happy New Year

Hayley & Team



Our Contact Details are as follows:-

Direct Line - 01706 655000 or Email ffn1@fisherfieldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, please ask a member of staff if you need help

